
The World At Your Fingertips 

O C T  2 8 2007 
PUBLIC SERVICE 

COMMlSStON 
October 19, 2007 

Elizabeth O’Donnell 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
P. 0. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602-061 5 

Re: PSC Administrative Case 2006-00357 
Proposed Customer Education Plan 

Dear Ms. O’Donnell: 

Please find enclosed the original and four (4) copies of our company’s proposed costumer 
education plans on the split of the 270 area code. 

Should you have any questions regarding our filing, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Gregory A. Hale 
General ManagedExecutive Vice President 

Enclosures 

P.O. Box 97 e 10725 Bowling Green Road Auburn, Kentucky 42206-0097 e (270) 542-4121 
http://logantele.com 

http://logantele.com


O C T  2 2 2007 

CQMMiSWN 
COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY PUBLlG SERVICE 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

In the Matter of: 

AREA CODE EXHAUSTION 
AND RELIEF 

1 PSC CASE NO. 
1 2006-00357 

LOGAN TELEPHONE COOPERATIVE'S PROPOSED 
CUSTUMER EDUCATION PLAN AS ORDERED BY 

THE COMMISSION ON MAY 31,2007 AND AMENDED ON JUNE 15,2007 

Logan Telephone Cooperative customers should get significant exposure to AT&T's 
regional and statewide advertisements on the new 364 area code as we are totally 
surrounded by their markets and all local newspaper and media outlets used by our 
customers reside in their serving territory. 

Immediately after the May 31" order we posted exhaustion relief information on our 
website at www.logantele.com and have also included this information in our 2007 Annual 
Report that was mailed to each customer. Exhaustion relief information will continue to be 
made available on our website throughout the transition. 

Just prior to the six-month permissive dialing period we will update our website and include 
a bill message to all customers. Upon implementation of the mandatory dialing period we 
will update our website to notify customers of mandatory dialing to the 364 area code and 
include a bill message to all customers. Information will also be included in our spring 
newsletter and our July annual report about these changes. 

Res pectfu I I y submitted , 

Gregory A.-'wale 
Executive Vice President 
Logan Telephone Cooperative 
P.O. Box 97 
Auburn, KY 42206 

http://www.logantele.com

